
 
Express Checkout – Coming Soon! 

 
 
When collecting feedback from our customer base, one of the key user experience 
improvements that we could make was to offer a secure in-system credit card processing 
option.  We are excited to announce that in the coming months, we will roll out a more 
streamlined checkout process while continuing to offer a wide range of payment methods. 
 
What can you expect? 

• Policy Change – We’ll soon require a credit card on file to actively bid on our site for 
improved user experience.  Some benefits are: 

 

• Streamlined Checkout – CTBIDS Buyers will no longer have to input credit card 
information with each purchase.  By simply having a card on file, when you win 
an item, we’ll process that on file payment and send you the receipt. 
 

• Time Advantage – With in-system credit card processing, you’ll no longer have 
to worry about invoice deadlines. 

 
When will we make this change? 
 
We are in the testing stage currently and will continue to roll out updates to our customers as 
we progress with timeline.  You can expect to get updates through in-system messaging, direct 
email, and announcements on the CTBIDS.com homepage.   
 
Thank you to all of our customers for your continued feedback on how to improve your bidding 
experience!   
 
 
Thank you, 
CTBIDS Support 


